United Christian College (Kowloon East) « &z N \

Address: 2 Lee On Lane, Kwun Tong, Kowloon, Hong Kong

Tel: 2343 6677 Fax: 2790 0077

E-mail: mail@uccke.edu.hk

9 September 2025 Website: http://www.uccke.edu.hk

Dear Principal and Teachers,

As the new school year begins, I wish your school staff good health and abundant blessings from the
Lord. By God's grace, our school is celebrating its 23™ year of establishment, and we sincerely invite
your school to join us for our upcoming events.

23" Anniversary School Open Day and 23" Anniversary Thanksgiving Worship Service

We will hold our School Open Day on 4 October 2025 (Saturday) from 9:00 AM to 5:00 PM. as well
as the 23" Anniversary Thanksgiving Worship Service on 5 October 2025 (Sunday) at 11:00 AM.
Reservation is not required for School Open Day, everyone is welcome to join and share in the joy. If
you would like to participate in the 23" Anniversary Thanksgiving Worship Service, please
complete and send the attached reply slip by fax (2790-0077), by email (info@uccke.edu.hk), or by
mail (2 Lee On Lane, Kwun Tong, Kowloon) on or before 24 September 2025 (Wednesday).

If you have any inquiries about the Open Day, please feel free to contact the School Office or our
Assistant Principal Mr. LUI Chi On at 2343-6677.

2026-2027 S.1 Admission

We also want to inform you that the 2026-27 S.1 Admission will open on 29 September 2025, with
the application deadline on 5 January 2026. Interviews will take place in January and February of
the same year. We encourage parents and students from your school's Primary 6 classes to attend the
Open Day for more information.

Parent Talks

To further strengthen the connection between our schools, I would be delighted to give parent talks on
topics such as school selection strategies, secondary school transition, and parent-child relationships.
If your school organizes classes for parents or any events where I could contribute, please feel free to
reach out to me. I am eager to assist according to my availability. |

Enclosed a leaflet from our school for your reference. Should there be any enquires regarding the
parent talks, please do not hesitate to contact me at 2343 6677 or email ckt@uccke.edu.hk.

Thank you for your continued support, and I hope to see you soon!

Yours faithfully, o
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Dr. Cheng Kin Tak Samuel
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